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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

 

Drysdale Primary School is looking forward to another great year of teaching and learning and would like to advise 
you of Drysdale Primary School’s voluntary financial contributions for 2024. 

Schools provide students with free instruction to fulfil the standard curriculum requirements and we want to assure 
you that all contributions are voluntary. Nevertheless, the ongoing support of our families ensures that our school 
can offer the best possible education and support for our students. We want to thank you for all your support, 
whether that is through fundraising or volunteering your time – we appreciate it greatly. This has a profound and 
positive impact on our school and the programs we are able to offer. 

Underpinning our vision for success is a commitment that all students have access to opportunities to succeed, 
regardless of their background or circumstances. This enables an approach to educational achievement, engagement 
and wellbeing which draws on best practice evidence and is responsive to local circumstances and needs.  

Drysdale Primary School works in close partnership with our Parent/Carer community and the broader school 
community to provide the best educational opportunities and outcomes for students, both inside and outside the 
classroom. Through this partnership Parents/Carers understand that the contribution they make to their children’s 
education in all its various forms has an important role in enriching our learning and teaching programs and 
improving educational outcomes.  

 

Full Parent Payment Information is available on the school website and Sentral Parent App/Portal.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Glen Lauder                                                                                                     Julie Penfold  

Principal                                                                                                           School Council President 
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